As you know the [state] Agricultural Statistics Service is collaborating with the University of Minnesota on a five state regional project that will provide information for development of prevention efforts to reduce injuries among farm/ranch household members.  We greatly appreciate your willingness to participate in this project.

Sometime after July 1st, of this year, a representative of our agency will call to conduct an interview that will include questions about farming activities, persons who live in your farm household, and about injuries that have occurred to any household members between January 1st and June 30th, 1999;  both farming and non-farming-related injuries are included.  

To ensure complete information, it is important for all selected farms to participate in this interview whether, or not, any injuries have occurred. The enclosed letter further explains the project which will also include a second interview after January 1st of next year.

Thank you for your participation in this important project! 

Sincerely,

